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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Birmingham City Council  

Cabinet 

16 January 2024 

 

Subject:  City Housing Compensation Policy 

  

Commissioner Review  

I welcome the proposed adoption of the Compensation Policy and note that the Housing 
Ombudsman have been consulted on both documents and has agreed the content 
which is line with their earlier recommendation.  
  
Commissioners support this Cabinet submission. 
  


